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Town Meetings 

Town Council  

Second and fourth Tuesdays of the 

month. 

March 14 and TBD @ 7:00 pm 

 

PUBLIC MEETING _ 

MARCH 21st @ 7:00 pm @ 

Cupar Town Hall 

 

Cupar Volunteer Fire 

Department 

Tuesday, March 14 @ 7:30 pm 

 

If you would like to see your 

organizations meeting listed here 

please provide the information to the 

Town Office. 

Administrative Assistant 

The Town of Cupar is looking for a self-motivated and innovative 

professional to join their team.  Under the authority and directions of the 

council and Administrator, the Assistant will carry out all duties following 

municipal law. These duties include but are not limited to receipting, 

dealing with customers, handling money, bank deposits, utility billing, and 

any other duties as set out in The Municipalities Act. 

Applicants must have financial and analytical skills and be bondable.  The 

ideal candidate must have demonstrated skills in written and verbal 

communications and a willingness to work as a team.  Experience in 

Municipal Government procedures, knowledge of the Munisoft computer 

software program and working with the public is a definite asset but not a 

requirement as training will be provided. The applicant should have a 

minimum grade 12 certificate.   

The office hours are Monday to Friday from 8:30 am to 12:00 pm and 1:00 

pm to 4:30 pm.  Part time or full time will be discussed as will wages. 

For further details, please call 1-306-723-4324.  If you wish to find out 

more about Cupar visit the website at www.townofcupar.com. 

Please submit your resume and cover letter including wage expectations 

By March 6, 2017 
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 Coming soon…… 
   

 

  

 Cupar Public Library 
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this spring.  The gas bar, fertilizer 

and chemical will be moved over so 

everything will be located on one 

site instead of operating out of two 

or three locations.  With everything 

located under one roof or on one 

site the customers/owners will 

have an easier time getting what 

they need.  We are very excited to 

see this project move forward and 

anticipate its completion as it is 

such an asset for our Town!  

 

 

 

 

or service, the key to a successful 

newsletter is making it useful to your 

readers. 

As we are sure you have all noticed, 

there is some building activity 

occurring at the edge of town and 

many rumors have been going around 

as to what will be located there, so 

here is some help letting everyone 

know.  Prairie Coop is building a brand-

new gas/convenience/hardware/AG 

site on that location.  The dirt work has 

begun and the building contractors are 

expected to start the buildings on site 

Jamie Swift 

 

“Someone is sitting in the shade today because someone planted a tree a long time ago.” 

~ Warren Buffet 

 

We are excited to host another author, Jamie Swift, reading for the book 

called The Vimy Trap in honor of Vimy Ridge's 100th anniversary. This will 

take place Sat April 1 @ 2 pm.  

No admission fee and there will be refreshments available. Members of 

Legions are especially welcomed! 

 

Ideas for health resources are being accepted towards the Maddin grant 

funds. Feel free to submit any ideas to the Public Library for consideration. 

 

If you are a parent of newborn, you are invited to come to the library to 

register for a baby gift of a book. Start the memory recording right away 

as it goes so fast.  

 

Stop on in to get your library card if you don’t already have one.  Library 

cards are free to anyone over 5 years of age and we have a computer that 

is free for public use. Plus!!! We have an ongoing book sale!  

 

For more info stop in at the library on Wednesdays and Fridays from 

10:30-5 or call 306-723-4749 or email cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca  



 

 
 

 

Canada turns 150!!! 
 

Spring is coming?????? 
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Canada is turning 150!!!!  The Town of Cupar is hoping to host a 
generous number of events to celebrate the day! 

Presently we are working on have an outdoor cabaret, car show, 
Drive in movie night (TBD), pancake breakfast, parade and 
hopefully much MUCH more.  For definite plans and schedule stay 
tuned as we will be advertising everything when it is finalized. 

If you want to help out in ANYWAY please contact the Town Office 
at 306-723-4324 or Heather Stabler at hstabler@live.ca.  Whether 
it be a venue to be held as a fundraiser or even volunteer for the 
day.  Everything is welcome and will be considered. 

 

 

Melting weather is here and then gone and then here… With that 

unconsistant melting our roads are rough and the water running can be 

a nuisance.  Please know that we are doing everything we can to ease 

this burden but there will be times it will seem out of hand.  It is being 

looked at and processes are in place.  Please bear with us.  Thank you!! 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

Lent services start on Ash 

Wednesday, March 1, 2017 and 

we are alternating between 

Emmanuel Southey and Cupar. 

We host the services on March 8, 

22 and April 3 with Soup and 

Sandwich Suppers at 6 pm then 

Worship at 7 pm.  

Quilting continues Monday 

evenings at 7 pm except March 13 

when we have LWMLC Bible 

study.  

Our Bible Study on Matthew ends 

Thursday March 16 at 7:30 pm.  

For any inquiries please call the 

office at 306-723-4899.  

Thanks to all who donated to our 

women's transition house 

ingathering.  

Our next FaithLife Brunch is Sun 

March 26, 2017. 

 



 
 

Fun St. Patrick’s Day Facts!!! 
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1. St. Patrick was not Irish. He was from Wales. 

2. The humble shamrock was originally a teaching tool. St. Patrick is said 

to have used the three-leaved plant to explain the Holy Trinity 

(Father, Son, and Holy Spirit) to the pagan Irish. 

3. The St. Patrick’s Day parade in Montreal has been held every year 

since 1824. However, the first recorded celebration of St Patrick's Day 

was in 1759. 

4. St Patrick's Day is an official holiday in the province of Newfoundland 

and Labrador. 

5. For many years, blue was the color most often associated with St. 

Patrick. Green was considered unlucky. St. Patrick’s blue was 

considered symbolic of Ireland for many centuries and the Irish 

Presidential Standard is still blue. 

6. In Chicago, every year, the Plumbers Local 110 union dyes the river 

“Kelly” green. The dye lasts for about five hours. 

7. Traditionally, every year, the Irish leader hands a crystal bowl full of 

shamrock to the US President. The shamrock, grown in Kerry, is 

immediately destroyed by the Secret Service after the exchange. 

8. Guinness sales soar on St. Patrick’s Day. Recent figures show that 5.5 

million pints of the black stuff are downed around the world every 

day. On St. Patrick’s Day that figure is doubled. 
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